
U.S. FOOD & DRUG 

VIA EMAIL CONFIRMED DELIVERY 

March 15, 2024 

Sean M. Barclay, Phann. D. 
Owner 
Barclay, Luke, and Pillai Specialty Phannacy PLLC, dba Meta Phannacy Services 
8352 W. Wann Springs Road, Suite 120 
Las_.Veoas. N\I 89113-3629___ 

(b) (6), (b) (7)(C) 

Dear Dr. Barclay: 

The U.S. Food and Drug Administration has completed evaluation of your finn's 
corrective actions in response to our warning letter (CMS 525418), dated November 16, 
2017. Based on our evaluation, it appears that you have adequately addressed the 
violations contained in this warning letter. 

You are expected to take all necessary steps to ensure compliance with the Federal 
Food, Drug, and Cosmetic Act and the FDA's implementing regulations. This letter will 
not preclude any future regulatory action should violations be observed during a 
subsequent inspection or through other means. 

Sincerely, 

C Ste en E. Porter 
irector, Division of Phannaceutical Quality Operations IV 
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bee: CMS Case File #525418 (electronic copy) 
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